
Dear Year 2 parents 
  

Some of you may know that our school has forged links with the residents at Glamis 
Court in Stubbington and our choir goes along to sing to them now and again. 
  

Last year we organised for our year 2 children to be 'paired up' with one of the 
residents.  They wrote them a letter and some children bought a small gift with their 
pocket money or made something that they could give as a Christmas gift.  The 

manager at Glamis Court shared with us just how special this was for her residents - 
and also that for some of them it was the only gift they received as we were in 
lockdown at the time.  We would really like to do the same this year. 

  
On Thursday of this week you will find the name of the resident that your child has 
been paired up with in your child's reading record, and we would really appreciate it 

if you could support your child to write them a letter and provide a small gift in a gift 
bag, if you wish.   
  

Last year many of the residents wrote back to the children when they received their 
letter which made it a very meaningful experience for them and for the children. 
  

Many thanks 
 

Jacky 
 


